
 Creating a  

Scholarship  

in Memory of 
 

HELP SUPPORT THE 

MARINE TERRY BECK 

PROTECTIVE SERVICES 

SCHOLARSHIP 

The Kennel Club of Fort Atkinson, Inc. 

KCFA is a 501(c) (3) organization 

Project contact person:  

Mabel Schumacher, KCFA Treasurer 

schu848@charter.net 

Marine Lance Corporal 

Terry Beck 

Scout Dog Handler 

Marine Terry Beck  

Protective Services Scholarship 
Established by 

www.KCFAdogs.org 

Make checks payable to  
KCFA— Terry Beck Scholarship 

 

Mail donations to 
Terry Beck Scholarship 

Treasurer Mabel Schumacher 

848 Messmer Street 

Fort Atkinson, WI 53538 

 

Donation Deadline 

September 1, 2021 

 
Minimum required to 

create scholarship 

$15,000 
 

Note:  If minimum scholarship 

amount is not received by 

deadline, KCFA will return all 

contributions to donors. 

Upon scholarship acceptance  

by the Foundation Board,  

funds will be held by the  

Fort Atkinson Community Foundation.   

Foundation-approved funds will be  

disbursed according to criteria specified 

by the Terry Beck Protective Services 

Scholarship Committee. 



Donors 

This scholarship was initiated by The Kennel Club 

of Fort Atkinson, Inc. to honor the service of Terry 

Beck as a Marine Scout Dog Handler in Vietnam. It 

is funded by contributions made by family and 

friends of Terry Beck and those who support 

students who choose to work in the area of 

protective services. 

Eligibility  

• This scholarship is open to current Fort Atkinson 

High School seniors and graduates of Fort 

Atkinson High School. 

• Recipients must be planning to be enrolled in a 

program leading to a career in protective 

services. 

• Preference will be given to individuals who have a 

demonstrated interest in pursuing a career with 

military or protective service working dogs.  

• Financial need is not a requirement for the 

scholarship, but may be taken into consideration 

by the committee. 

Selection  

• Applicants will use the Community Foundation 

online application process. 

• The selection committee will include designated 

representatives of the Community Foundation, 

the School District of Fort Atkinson, The Kennel 

Club of Fort Atkinson, the Fort Atkinson veteran 

community, and the MATC Protective Services 

program. 

• The selection committee may recommend that 

no scholarship be awarded if there are no 

qualified applicants. 

Marine Lance Corporal Terrence Daniel Beck was 

born in Dubuque, Iowa, on July 13, 1949. He was 

the middle child of Wesley “Duke” and Millie Beck 

and had an older sister, Connie, and a younger 

brother, Ted. 

In 1963, the Beck family moved to Fort Atkinson, 

where Duke was the president of a local bank. At 

that point, Terry attended Northwestern Military 

Academy in Lake Geneva, Wisconsin. 

Terry transferred to Fort Atkinson High School for 

his Junior and Senior years. He played football and 

was also well known as a drummer for his popular 

band called The Sessions. They played frequently at 

dances in the community. 

Terry had a lifelong love of the military and always 

planned to make it his career. As a child, he 

constantly played “army” with his friends, running 

around the neighborhood with helmets and toy 

guns. 

In 1966, Terry joined the Marine Corps. His basic 

training was at Camp Pendleton and Special Force 

K9 training with his dog, Seato, was at Camp 

Lejeune. They were assigned to the United States 

Marine Corps, 1st Scout Dog Platoon, 1st MP 

Battalion, 1st Marine Division. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Terry and his K9 partner, Seato, were Killed In 

Action on  December 20, 1967, in Vietnam. He gave 

his life in service to others. Terry’s final resting 

place is in Fort Atkinson. 

S C H O L A R S H I P  I N F O R M A T I O N   

In memory of Scout Dog Handler   

Marine Lance Corporal Terry Beck,   

this scholarship is established            

to provide financial assistance           

to students entering the field             

of  protective services. 

 T E R R Y  B E C K ’ S  S T O R Y  


